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Abstract

This document contains a second liaison statement received from 3GPP in response to a liaison from the 802.11 WG (in July 2018) regarding certain channel combinations in LAA, see https://mentor.ieee.org/802.11/dcn/18/11-18-1305-02-coex-proposed-ls-to-3gpp-ran4-on-certain-channel-combinations-in-laa.docx .

A first liaison response was received from 3GPP RAN4, see 
https://mentor.ieee.org/802.11/dcn/18/11-18-1561-00-0000-3gpp-ran-wg4-reply-ls-to-ieee-802-11-wg-regarding-certain-channel-combinations-for-laa-in-5ghz.docx .

[bookmark: _GoBack]This second received liaison is from 3GPP RAN and is embedded below and reproduced on the following pages. 







	3GPP TSG RAN Meeting #81						RP-182178
Gold Coast, Australia, September 10 - 13, 2018


Title:	Reply LS to IEEE 802.11 working group in relation to certain channel combinations for LAA in 5GHz
Response to:	Reply LS to IEEE 802.11 working group in relation to certain channel combinations for LAA in 5GHz
Release:	Rel-13/Rel-14/Rel-15

Source:	3GPP TSG RAN
To:	IEEE 802.11 Working group, Dorothy Stanley Chair (IEEE 802.11 WLAN Working Group: dstanley@ieee.org)
Cc:	RAN WG4, RAN WG2, RAN WG1

Contact Person:	
Name:	Vaidya, Maulik 
Tel. Number:	
E-mail Address:	maulik.vaidya@charter.com

Send any reply LS to:	3GPP Liaisons Coordinator, mailto:3GPPLiaison@etsi.org 	

Attachments:	 


1. Overall Description:
3GPP TSG RAN understands that 3GPP RAN WG4 had sent RP-181526 (R4-1811880) to IEEE in response to IEEE’s LS in R4-1809644 titled “IEEE 802.11 Working Group Liaison Statement to 3GPP RAN4 on certain channel combinations for LAA in 5GHz”. Subsequent to RP-181526 (R4-1811880) there have been additional discussions in 3GPP TSG RAN. Consequently, 3GPP TSG RAN humbly requests IEEE to await an update following TSG-RAN#82 (10-13 Dec 2018).


3. Date of Next TSG-RAN Meetings:
TSG-RAN Meeting #82	10th – 13th  December 2018	Sorrento, Italy
TSG-RAN Meeting #83	18th  – 21st March 2019	TBC, China
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